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This well-written, opinionated, and engaging book explains what we can
do differently to make serious and sustained progress against
cancer—and how we can avoid repeating the policy and practice mistakes
of the past.

The Extended Phenotype
Why do we get cancer? Is it our modern diets and unhealthy habits?
Chemicals in the environment? An unwelcome genetic inheritance? Or is
it just bad luck? The answer is all of these and none of them. We get
cancer because we can’t avoid it—it’s a bug in the system of life
itself. Cancer exists in nearly every animal and has afflicted humans
as long as our species has walked the earth. In Rebel Cell: Cancer,
Evolution, and the New Science of Life's Oldest Betrayal, Kat Arney
reveals the secrets of our most formidable medical enemy, most notably
the fact that it isn’t so much a foreign invader as a double agent:
cancer is hardwired into the fundamental processes of life. New
evidence shows that this disease is the result of the same
evolutionary changes that allowed us to thrive. Evolution helped us
outsmart our environment, and it helps cancer outsmart its environment
as well—alas, that environment is us. Explaining why “everything we
know about cancer is wrong,” Arney, a geneticist and award-winning
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science writer, guides readers with her trademark wit and clarity
through the latest research into the cellular mavericks that rebel
against the rigid biological “society” of the body and make a leap
towards anarchy. We need to be a lot smarter to defeat such a wily
foe—smarter even than Darwin himself. In this new world, where we know
that every cancer is unique and can evolve its way out of trouble, the
old models of treatment have reached their limits. But we are starting
to decipher cancer’s secret evolutionary playbook, mapping the
landscapes in which these rogue cells survive, thrive, or die, and
using this knowledge to predict and confound cancer’s next move. Rebel
Cell is a story about life and death, hope and hubris, nature and
nurture. It’s about a new way of thinking about what this disease
really is and the role it plays in human life. Above all, it’s a story
about where cancer came from, where it’s going, and how we can stop
it.

The St. Lawrence
Reese White has spent her whole life trying so hard to be perfect,
that when she looks in the mirror, she doesn't know the person staring
back at her. Sure, she's always gotten high grades and excelled
academically, but she's never put much time into herself. Now, as she
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heads off to college, Reese realizes she's remained so hidden inside a
book that she's invisible to everyone, including herself. Kellin Lake
has always seen Reese, his little sister's best friend, the beautiful
girl hidden behind baggy clothes and good grades--but he's hiding,
too-- even from her. Tattoos, lip piercing and lead singer in a metal
band, he's a rebel without a cause. But that's just to the people at
school. At home, he covers it all up, and he's the boy with the
angel's voice, and a 4.0 only his parents know about. When Reese flips
the switch and takes control of her looks, they make an arrangement-pretend to be in a relationship to elevate Reese's social status. It's
simple. Kellin helps his sister's best friend, and Reese isn't
invisible anymore. No one falls in love. No one gets hurt. But what
Reese doesn't realize is Kellin is already in love with her. And now
things get a hell of a lot more complicated. Fans of Kasie West,
Cookie O'Gorman and Monica Murphy will fall in love with this coming
of age romance series that tackles love, friendship and moving on from
painful pasts. Each novel stands alone with characters you're sure to
love.

Into Elurien
Sadness is an inevitable part of life, but for most people it will
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usually alternate or coexist with happy times. Clinical depression, on
the other hand, is a mental disorder that causes torment and anguish.
It has no moments of relief. It unhinges us from everything we thought
we knew about the world and makes us strangers to those we love. It is
the predominant mental-health problem worldwide, affecting more than
250 million people. More than a fifth of the population of the UK
report symptoms of depression or anxiety. Yet how much do we really
know of the condition and of ways to treat it? In MENDING THE MIND,
Oliver Kamm recounts what it's like to be mentally ill with severe
depression, and he details the route by which, with professional help,
he was able to make a full recovery. His experience prompted him to
find out all he could about a condition that has afflicted humanity
throughout recorded history. He explains the progress of science in
understanding depression, and the insights into the condition that
have been provided by writers and artists through the ages. His
message is hopeful: though depression is a real and devastating
illness, the mind and its disorders are yielding to scientific
inquiry, and effective psychological, psychiatric and pharmacological
treatments are already available. Candid, revelatory and deeply versed
in current scientific research, MENDING THE MIND sets out in plain
language how the scourge of clinical depression can be countered and
may eventually be overcome.
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Ajcc Cancer Staging Handbook Plus Eztnm
“Visceral.”—Wall Street Journal “Illuminating.”—Publishers Weekly
“Heroic.”—Science The immune system holds the key to human health. In
The Beautiful Cure, leading immunologist Daniel M. Davis describes how
the scientific quest to understand how the immune system works—and how
it is affected by stress, sleep, age, and our state of mind—is now
unlocking a revolutionary new approach to medicine and well-being. The
body’s ability to fight disease and heal itself is one of the great
mysteries and marvels of nature. But in recent years, painstaking
research has resulted in major advances in our grasp of this
breathtakingly beautiful inner world: a vast and intricate network of
specialist cells, regulatory proteins, and dedicated genes that are
continually protecting our bodies. Far more powerful than any medicine
ever invented, the immune system plays a crucial role in our daily
lives. We have found ways to harness these natural defenses to create
breakthrough drugs and so-called immunotherapies that help us fight
cancer, diabetes, arthritis, and many age-related diseases, and we are
starting to understand whether activities such as mindfulness might
play a role in enhancing our physical resilience. Written by a
researcher at the forefront of this adventure, The Beautiful Cure
tells a dramatic story of scientific detective work and discovery, of
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puzzles solved and mysteries that linger, of lives sacrificed and
saved. With expertise and eloquence, Davis introduces us to this
revelatory new understanding of the human body and what it takes to be
healthy.

Biology
The third edition of The Molecular Biology of Cancer: Mechanisms,
Targets, and Therapeutics offers a fresh approach to the study of the
molecular basis of cancer, by showing how our understanding of the
defective mechanisms which drive cancer is leading to the development
of new targeted therapeutic agents.

Mending the Mind
'I could have done with a copy of Ad Astra in December 2015!' –Tim
Peake ‘A wonderful, wise and witty guide for space explorers
everywhere.' – Richard Osman ‘A must read both for intrepid space
explorers and misty-eyed dreamers. Now, to space!’ – Hannah Fry ‘Few
people are more knowledgeable, celebratory and witty about space
travel than Dallas Campbell.’ – Adam Rutherford Need some space? For
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almost all human history we’ve been firmly rooted to the Earth. And,
sure, it's got some good things going for it: nice views, friendly
inhabitants, good coffee. Air. But what if you want to get off?
Whether you've got itchy feet and need a bit of a break, or you’re
looking for a complete change of scene, this book has all the
information you'll need to leave, with FREE expert advice from the men
and woman who can actually make it happen. Do I need a passport? How
do I know if I have the right stuff? Can I take my dog? What spacesuit
do I need? Where am I going to go? What am I going to eat? As well as
being a deeply impractical guide to getting off the planet, this is an
eclectic and beautifully illustrated mix-tape of space travel stories
– both real and imagined. From the migrating lunar geese that flew us
to the moon in the 1600’s, to Elon Musk’s wild plan to get humans to
Mars en masse in the future; from the history of early rocket science
to the Soviet tortoises that secretly won the space race. A collection
for anyone who has looked up in wonder at the stars And then wondered
how to get there. ‘The next best thing to actually heading off into
space.’ – Jim Al-Khalili ‘Few people are more knowledgeable,
celebratory and witty about space travel than Dallas Campbell.’ – Adam
Rutherford ‘If, like me, you dream of going into space, this is
definitely the place to start the journey.’ – Dan Snow ‘A must have
volume for astronauts and armchair astronauts alike.’ – Helen Sharman
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OBE ‘Funny, factual and beautiful.’ – Shaun Keavney ‘Read it, make
notes, and be ready when the day comes.’ – Helen Czerski

Remote Sensing
A startling chronicle by a brilliant young scientist takes us onto the
frontiers of the science of aging, and reveals how close we are to an
astonishing extension of our life spans and a vastly improved quality
of life in our later years. Aging--not cancer, not heart disease--is
the true underlying cause of most human death and suffering. We accept
as inevitable that as we advance in years our bodies and minds begin
to deteriorate and that we are ever more likely to be felled by
dementia or disease. But we never really ask--is aging necessary?
Biologists, on the other hand, have been investigating that question
for years. After all, there are tortoises and salamanders whose risk
of dying is the same no matter how old they are. With the help of
science, could humans find a way to become old without getting frail,
a phenomenon known as "biological immortality"? In Ageless, Andrew
Steele, a computational biologist and science writer, takes us on a
journey through the laboratories where scientists are studying every
bodily system that declines with age--DNA, mitochondria, stem cells,
our immune systems--and developing therapies to reverse the trend.
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With bell-clear writing and intellectual passion, Steele shines a
spotlight on a little-known revolution already underway.

Principles of Cancer Genetics
Beau Lotto, the world-renowned neuroscientist, entrepreneur, and twotime TED speaker, takes us on a tour of how we perceive the world, and
how disrupting it leads us to create and innovate. Perception is the
foundation of human experience, but few of us understand why we see
what we do, much less how. By revealing the startling truths about the
brain and its perceptions, Beau Lotto shows that the next big
innovation is not a new technology: it is a new way of seeing. In his
first major book, Lotto draws on over two decades of pioneering
research to explain that our brain didn't evolve to see the world
accurately. It can't! Visually stunning, with entertaining
illustrations and optical illusions throughout, and with clear and
comprehensive explanations of the science behind how our perceptions
operate, Deviate will revolutionize the way you see yourself, others
and the world. With this new understanding of how the brain functions,
Deviate is not just an illuminating account of the neuroscience of
thought, behavior, and creativity: it is a call to action, enlisting
readers in their own journey of self-discovery.
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Blossoms of the Savannah
Understanding Cancer is a brand-new undergraduate textbook that uses
simple language and well-chosen examples to explain the biological
processes that underlie cancer and inform our methods for the
diagnosis and treatment of this disease. The book has been carefully
designed to provide key information relevant for students seeking a
broad and accessible introduction to the cancer problem, even if they
have no prior training in biology or chemistry.

How to Argue with a Racist
PEOPLE HAVE BECOME SO BUSY WITH EVERYDAY ACTIVITIES THAT THEY SELDOM
HAVE TIME TO THINK ABOUT EVERYTHING THAT SURROUNDS THEM. THE WORLD IS
FULL OF LIFE, EVEN IN THE SEEMINGLY MOST INSIGNIFICANT THINGS.
WOULDN'T IT BE WONDERFUL TO JUST SIT BACK AND TRY TO LEARN MORE ABOUT
THE LIVING AND BREATHING SPECIES THAT SURROUND US BUT GO UNNOTICED
EVERYDAY? Biology is the science of life, but while many of us may be
familiar with the subject, only a few may be aware that biology
encompasses much more than just humans and the other species that
inhabit the earth. It is, perhaps, the most expansive and interesting
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subject that you could learn about. You may ask, if it is so
expansive, then how would it be possible to learn all the important
things there are to know about biology? The answer lies in this book,
which would teach you all the most significant concepts to make you
realize how biology has implications in our past, our present, and
yes, even our future. This book is the only one you need to delve into
the world of biology. It will teach you, in simple and easy-tounderstand terms, how biology comes alive in our daily activities.
Here's what this book contains: What exactly does the study of biology
include How can biology help us understand our past Which branches of
biology is relevant to our present What implications biology has on
our future PLUS: Delve into the world of genetics Understand the how
and why of human evolution Know the men and women who have spearheaded
breakthroughs in biology You won't get information this comprehensive
anywhere else! So act right now! GET YOUR COPY TODAY!

Cross-national Consumer Psychographics
The language of genes has become common parlance. We know they make
your eyes blue, your hair curly or your nose straight. The media tells
us that our genes control the risk of cancer, heart disease,
alcoholism or Alzheimer's. The cost of DNA sequencing has plummeted
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from billions of pounds to a few hundred, and gene-based advances in
medicine hold huge promise. So we've all heard of genes, but how do
they actually work? There are 2.2 metres of DNA inside every one of
your cells, encoding roughly 20,000 genes. These are the 'recipes'
that tell our cells how to make the building blocks of life, along
with myriad control switches ensuring they're turned on and off at the
right time and in the right place. But rather than a static string of
genetic code, this is a dynamic, writhing biological library. Figuring
out how it all works – how your genes build your body – is a major
challenge for researchers around the world. And what they're
discovering is that far from genes being a fixed, deterministic
blueprint, things are much more random and wobbly than anyone
expected. Drawing on stories ranging from six toed cats and
stickleback hips to Mickey Mouse mice and zombie genes – told by
researchers working at the cutting edge of genetics – Kat Arney
explores the mysteries in our genomes with clarity, flair and wit,
creating a companion reader to the book of life itself.

The Cheating Cell
Co-published as Journal of Euromarketing, v.8, nos.1-2, 1999.
Annotation copyrighted by Book News Inc., Portland, OR
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Understanding Cancer
This is the second edition of a widely used textbook that consolidates
the basic concepts of the cancer gene theory and provides a framework
for understanding the genetic basis of cancer. Particular attention is
devoted to the origins of the mutations that cause cancer, and the
application of evolutionary theory to explain how the cell clones that
harbor cancer genes tend to expand. Focused on the altered genes and
pathways that cause the growth of the most common tumors, Principles
of Cancer Genetics is aimed at advanced undergraduates who have
completed introductory coursework in genetics, biology and
biochemistry, medical students and medical house staff. For students
with a general interest in cancer, this book provides a highly
accessible and readable overview. For more advanced students
contemplating future study in the field of oncology and cancer
research, this concise book will be useful as a primer.

Ad Astra: An Illustrated Guide to Leaving the Planet
The AJCC CANCER STAGING HANDBOOK PLUS EZTNM®, 6/E is the preeminent
system used by physicians and healthcare professionals worldwide to
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facilitate the uniform description of neoplastic diseases, now
including EZTNM®! Designed by a physician for physicians, EZTNM®,
compatible for both the Palm and Microsoft OS, provides staging
information for 50 different cancer types at the physician's point of
care. It calculates the various stages and functions as a database for
patient information. The HANDBOOK PLUS EZTNM® will prove to be an
invaluable portable tool for the busy medical professional.

The Four Agreements
Deviate
This book is a completely updated, greatly expanded version of the
previously successful volume by the author. The Second Edition
includes new results and data, and discusses a unified framework and
rationale for designing and evaluating image processing algorithms.
Written from the viewpoint that image processing supports remote
sensing science, this book describes physical models for remote
sensing phenomenology and sensors and how they contribute to models
for remote-sensing data. The text then presents image processing
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techniques and interprets them in terms of these models. Spectral,
spatial, and geometric models are used to introduce advanced image
processing techniques such as hyperspectral image analysis, fusion of
multisensor images, and digital elevationmodel extraction from stereo
imagery. The material is suited for graduate level engineering,
physical and natural science courses, or practicing remote sensing
scientists. Each chapter is enhanced by student exercises designed to
stimulate an understanding of the material. Over 300 figuresare
produced specifically for this book, and numerous tables provide a
rich bibliography of the research literature.

Herding Hemingway's Cats
A fundamental and groundbreaking reassessment of how we view and
manage cancer When we think of the forces driving cancer, we don’t
necessarily think of evolution. But evolution and cancer are closely
linked, for the historical processes that created life also created
cancer. The Cheating Cell delves into this extraordinary relationship,
and shows that by understanding cancer’s evolutionary origins,
researchers can come up with more effective, revolutionary treatments.
Athena Aktipis goes back billions of years to explore when unicellular
forms became multicellular organisms. Within these bodies of
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cooperating cells, cheating ones arose, overusing resources and
replicating out of control, giving rise to cancer. Aktipis illustrates
how evolution has paved the way for cancer’s ubiquity, and why it will
exist as long as multicellular life does. Even so, she argues, this
doesn’t mean we should give up on treating cancer—in fact,
evolutionary approaches offer new and promising options for the
disease’s prevention and treatments that aim at long-term management
rather than simple eradication. Looking across species—from sponges
and cacti to dogs and elephants—we are discovering new mechanisms of
tumor suppression and the many ways that multicellular life-forms have
evolved to keep cancer under control. By accepting that cancer is a
part of our biological past, present, and future—and that we cannot
win a war against evolution—treatments can become smarter, more
strategic, and more humane. Unifying the latest research from biology,
ecology, medicine, and social science, The Cheating Cell challenges us
to rethink cancer’s fundamental nature and our relationship to it.

Regulating Aged Care
Investigates the lack of progress in the fight against cancer, citing
misspent billions, non-collaboration among researchers, expensive
drugs, and brain-drain.
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Evolution and Medicine
Philadelphia, 1959: A scientist scrutinizing a single human cell under
a microscope detects a missing piece of DNA. That scientist, David
Hungerford, had no way of knowing that he had stumbled upon the
starting point of modern cancer research— the Philadelphia chromosome.
It would take doctors and researchers around the world more than three
decades to unravel the implications of this landmark discovery. In
1990, the Philadelphia chromosome was recognized as the sole cause of
a deadly blood cancer, chronic myeloid leukemia, or CML. Cancer
research would never be the same. Science journalist Jessica Wapner
reconstructs more than forty years of crucial breakthroughs, clearly
explains the science behind them, and pays tribute—with extensive
original reporting, including more than thirty-five interviews—to the
dozens of researchers, doctors, and patients with a direct role in
this inspirational story. Their curiosity and determination would
ultimately lead to a lifesaving treatment unlike anything before it.
The Philadelphia Chromosome chronicles the remarkable change of
fortune for the more than 70,000 people worldwide who are diagnosed
with CML each year. It is a celebration of a rare triumph in the
battle against cancer and a blueprint for future research, as doctors
and scientists race to uncover and treat the genetic roots of a wide
Page 18/40

Ebook PDF Format Rebel Cell Cancer Evolution And The New Science Of
Lifes Oldest Betrayal
range of cancers.

The Genesis Quest
This informative book follows the St. Lawrence River, once a main
route of the fur and timber trades. This important commercial waterway
forms part of the boundary between Canada and the United States and
connects the Great Lakes with the Atlantic Ocean. Today, a system of
canals, dams, and locks lets seagoing ships travel all the way to Lake
Superior.

How to Code a Human
This is the first English-language overview of the history of
Ethiopian law. It describes the main features of its unique
development on the basis of indigenous customary law and RomanByzantine legal traditions. The study also pays attention to the
codification of laws and modernization of the judicial system
undertaken in the reign of Emperor Haile Sellassie (1930-1974), and to
matters of procedural and court justice. Throughout, topics and areas
for further research are identified.
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The Philadelphia Chromosome
How did life begin? Why are we here? These are some of the most
profound questions we can ask. For almost a century, a small band of
eccentric scientists has struggled to answer these questions and
explain one of the greatest mysteries of all: how and why life began
on Earth. There are many different proposals, and each idea has
attracted passionate believers who promote it with an almost religious
fervor, as well as detractors who reject it with equal passion. But
the quest to unravel life’s genesis is not just a story of big ideas.
It is also a compelling human story, rich in personalities, conflicts,
and surprising twists and turns. Along the way the journey takes in
some of the greatest discoveries in modern biology, from evolution and
cells to DNA and life’s family tree. It is also a search whose end may
finally be in sight. In The Genesis Quest, Michael Marshall shows how
the quest to understand life’s beginning is also a journey to discover
the true nature of life, and by extension our place in the universe.

Folklore and the Internet
Blossoms of the Savannah is the story of two sisters, Taiyo and
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Resian, who are on the verge of womanhood and torn between their
personal ambitions and the humiliating duty to the Nasila tradition.
Relocation to their rural home heralds a cultural alienation born of
their refusal to succumb to female genital mutilation and early
marriages. In pursuit of the delicate and elusive socio-economic
cultural balance in Nasila, Ole. Kaelo, the girls' father is ensnared
by a corrupt extortionist. To extricate himself he sends his daughters
into a flat-spin labyrinth from which they have to struggle to escape.

An Introduction to the Legal History of Ethiopia, 1434-1974
What is a genetic superhero and could you be one? Is all your DNA
important or is a load of it just junk? Can genetics inform your love
life, your mental health and your ability to grow a tail? How to Code
a Human takes you on a mind-bending journey through the world of the
double helix, examining how our DNA encodes our genes and makes us
unique. Covering all aspects of modern genetics from the evolution of
our species to inherited diseases, "junk" DNA, genetic engineering and
the intricacies of the molecular processes inside our cells, this is a
beautiful, visual guide to the code of life.
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Breath Taking
Recommended by Bill Gates and included in GatesNotes "Elaborating on
the science as well as the business behind the fight against cystic
fibrosis, Trivedi captures the emotions of the families, doctors, and
scientists involved in the clinical trials and their 'weeping with
joy' as new drugs are approved, and shows how cystic fibrosis, once a
'death sentence,' became, for many, a manageable condition. This is a
rewarding and challenging work." —Publishers Weekly Cystic fibrosis
was once a mysterious disease that killed infants and children. Now it
could be the key to healing millions with genetic diseases of every
type—from Alzheimer’s and Parkinson’s to diabetes and sickle cell
anemia. In 1974, Joey O’Donnell was born with strange symptoms. His
insatiable appetite, incessant vomiting, and a relentless cough—which
shook his tiny, fragile body and made it difficult to draw
breath—confounded doctors and caused his parents agonizing, sleepless
nights. After six sickly months, his salty skin provided the critical
clue: he was one of thousands of Americans with cystic fibrosis, an
inherited lung disorder that would most likely kill him before his
first birthday. The gene and mutation responsible for CF were found in
1989—discoveries that promised to lead to a cure for kids like Joey.
But treatments unexpectedly failed and CF was deemed incurable. It was
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only after the Cystic Fibrosis Foundation, a grassroots organization
founded by parents, formed an unprecedented partnership with a
fledgling biotech company that transformative leaps in drug
development were harnessed to produce groundbreaking new treatments:
pills that could fix the crippled protein at the root of this deadly
disease. From science writer Bijal P. Trivedi, Breath from Salt
chronicles the riveting saga of cystic fibrosis, from its ancient
origins to its identification in the dank autopsy room of a hospital
basement, and from the CF gene’s celebrated status as one of the first
human disease genes ever discovered to the groundbreaking targeted
genetic therapies that now promise to cure it. Told from the
perspectives of the patients, families, physicians, scientists, and
philanthropists fighting on the front lines, Breath from Salt is a
remarkable story of unlikely scientific and medical firsts, of
setbacks and successes, and of people who refused to give up hope—and
a fascinating peek into the future of genetics and medicine.

Ageless
A pioneering examination of the folkloric qualities of the World Wide
Web, e-mail, and related digital media. These stuidies show that folk
culture, sustained by a new and evolving vernacular, has been a key,
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since the Internet's beginnings, to language, practice, and
interaction online. Users of many sorts continue to develop the
Internet as a significant medium for generating, transmitting,
documenting, and preserving folklore. In a set of new, insightful
essays, contributors Trevor J. Blank, Simon J. Bronner, Robert Dobler,
Russell Frank, Gregory Hansen, Robert Glenn Howard, Lynne S. McNeill,
Elizabeth Tucker, and William Westerman showcase ways the Internet
both shapes and is shaped by folklore

Rebel Cause
Identifies four self-limiting beliefs that impede one's experience of
freedom, true happiness, and love.

Molecular Biology of Cancer
We take an average of 7.5 million breaths a year and some 600 million
in our lifetime, and what goes on in our body each time oxygen is
taken in and carbon dioxide expelled is nothing short of miraculous.
“Our lungs are the lynchpin between our bodies and the outside world,”
writes Dr. Michael Stephen. And yet, we take our lungs for granted
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until we’re incapacitated and suddenly confronted with their vital
importance. In Breath Taking, pulmonologist Michael Stephen takes us
on a journey to shed original and much-needed light on our neglected
and extraordinary lungs, at a most critical societal moment. He
relates the history of oxygen on Earth and the evolutionary origins of
breathing, and explores the healing power of breath and its spiritual
potential. He explains in lay terms the links our lungs have with our
immune system and with society at large. And he offers illuminating
chronicles of pulmonary research and discovery—from Galen in the
ancient world to pioneers of lung transplant—and poignant human
stories of resilience and recovery—from the frantic attempts to engage
his own son’s lungs at birth to patients he treats for cystic fibrosis
today. Despite great advances in science, our lungs are ever more
threatened. Asthma is more prevalent than ever; rising stress levels
make our lungs vulnerable to disease; and COVID-19 has revealed that
vulnerability in historic ways. In this time, Breath Taking offers
inspiration and hope to millions whose lungs are affected and vital
perspective to us all.

How to Give Zero F*cks
The climate crisis requires that we drastically reduce carbon dioxide
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emissions across all sectors of society. The Story of CO2 contributes
to this vital conversation by highlighting the cutting-edge science
and emerging technologies – a number of which are already commercially
available – that can transform carbon dioxide into a myriad of
products such as feedstock chemicals, polymers, pharmaceuticals, and
fuels. This approach allows us to reconsider CO2 as a resource, and to
add "carbon capture and use" to our other tools in the fight against
catastrophic climate change. The Story of CO2 explores all aspects of
carbon dioxide, from the atomic to the universal perspective, and
takes the reader on an epic journey into our physical world, starting
from the moment of the Big Bang, all the way to the present world in
which atmospheric CO2 concentrations continue to grow. This story
seeks to inspire readers with the latest carbon utilization
technologies and explain how they fit within the broader context of
carbon mitigation strategies in the shift towards a sustainable energy
economy.

The Story of CO2
An instant New York Times bestseller, Dan Lyons' "hysterical" (Recode)
memoir, hailed by the Los Angeles Times as "the best book about
Silicon Valley," takes readers inside the maddening world of fadPage 26/40
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chasing venture capitalists, sales bros, social climbers, and
sociopaths at today's tech startups. For twenty-five years Dan Lyons
was a magazine writer at the top of his profession--until one Friday
morning when he received a phone call: Poof. His job no longer
existed. "I think they just want to hire younger people," his boss at
Newsweek told him. Fifty years old and with a wife and two young kids,
Dan was, in a word, screwed. Then an idea hit. Dan had long reported
on Silicon Valley and the tech explosion. Why not join it? HubSpot, a
Boston start-up, was flush with $100 million in venture capital. They
offered Dan a pile of stock options for the vague role of "marketing
fellow." What could go wrong? HubSpotters were true believers: They
were making the world a better place by selling email spam. The office
vibe was frat house meets cult compound: The party began at four
thirty on Friday and lasted well into the night; "shower pods" became
hook-up dens; a push-up club met at noon in the lobby, while nearby,
in the "content factory," Nerf gun fights raged. Groups went on
"walking meetings," and Dan's absentee boss sent cryptic emails about
employees who had "graduated" (read: been fired). In the middle of all
this was Dan, exactly twice the age of the average HubSpot employee,
and literally old enough to be the father of most of his co-workers,
sitting at his desk on his bouncy-ball "chair."
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The First Cell
'Regulating Aged Care is a significant achievement and addresses areas
of personal caring which do not usually receive attention. [It] is an
important book which draws attention to the central problems of
providing care for large numbers of vulnerable people. . . [it] should
be required reading on undergraduate and postgraduate courses relating
to applied social science, health and medical sociology.' Alison M.
Ball, Sociology 'This book provides an impressive evidence base for
both theory development and reassessment of policy and practitioner
responses in the field.' International Social Security Review 'They
have given us a fascinating case study here, rich in detail, and
masterfully interpreted against the backdrop of evolving regulatory
strategy. It is rare indeed to find this depth of analysis made
accessible, laced throughout with humanity, compassion, and humor.'
Malcolm Sparrow, Harvard University, US 'This book offers an
intelligent and insightful account of the development of nursing home
regulation in three countries England, the USA and Australia. But,
more than that, it intertwines theory and more than a decade of
empirical work to provide a telling and sophisticated explanation of
why and how good regulatory intentions often go awry, and what can be
done to create systems of regulation which really work to produce
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improvement.' Kieran Walshe, University of Manchester, UK This book is
a major contribution to regulatory theory from three members of the
world-class regulatory research group based in Australia. It marks a
new development in responsive regulatory theory in which a strengthsbased pyramid complements the regulatory pyramid. The authors compare
the accomplishments of nursing home regulation in the US, the UK and
Australia during the last 20 years and in a longer historical
perspective. They find that gaming and ritualism, rather than defiance
of regulators, are the greatest challenges for improving safety and
quality of life for the elderly in care homes. Regulating Aged Care
shows how good regulation and caring professionalism can transcend
ritualism. Better regulation is found to be as much about
encouragement to expand strengths as incentives to fix problems. The
book is underpinned by one of the most ambitious, sustained
qualitative and quantitative data collections in both the regulatory
literature and the aged care literature. This study provides an
impressive evidence base for both theory development and reassessment
of policy and practitioner responses in the field. The book will find
its readership amongst regulatory scholars in political science, law,
socio-legal studies, sociology, economics and public policy.
Gerontology and health care scholars and professionals will also find
much to reflect upon in the book.
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Breath from Salt
Your cells are talking about you. Right now, both your inner and outer
worlds are abuzz with chatter among living cells of every possible
kind—from those in your body and brain to those in the environment
around you. From electrical alerts to chemical codes, the greatest
secret of modern biology, hiding in plain sight, is that all of life’s
activity boils down to one thing: conversation. While cells are
commonly considered the building block of living things, it is
actually the communication between cells that brings us to life,
controlling our bodies and brains, determining whether we are healthy
or sick, and directly influencing how we think, feel, and behave. In
The Secret Language of Cells, doctor and neuroscientist Jon Lieff lets
us listen in on these conversations, and reveals their significance
for everything from mental health to cancer. He explains the
surprising science of how very different cells—bacteria and brain
cells, blood cells and viruses—all speak the same language. This
overarching principle has been long overlooked because scientific
journals use impenetrable jargon that makes it hard to be understood
across disciplines, much less by the general public. Lieff presents a
fascinating and accessible look into cellular communication science—a
groundbreaking and comprehensive exploration of this biological
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phenomenon. In these pages, discover the intriguing lives of cells as
they ask questions, get answers, give feedback, gather information,
call for each other, and make complex decisions. During infections,
immune T-cells tell brain cells that we should “feel sick” and lie
down. Cancer cells warn their community about immune and microbe
attacks. Gut cells talk with microbes to determine which are friends
and which are enemies, and microbes talk with each other and with much
more complicated human cells in ways that determine which medicines
work and which will fail. With applications for immunity, chronic
pain, weight loss, depression, cancer treatment, and virtually every
aspect of health and biology, cellular communication is
revolutionizing our understanding not just of disease, but of life
itself. The Secret Language of Cells is required reading for anyone
interested in following the conversation.

The Beautiful Cure
Evolution and Medicine provides an accessible introduction to the new
field of evolutionary medicine. Evolutionary concepts help explain why
we remain vulnerable to disease, how pathogens and cancer cells
evolve, and how the diseases that affected our evolutionary ancestors
have shaped our biology. The book interweaves the presentation of
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evolutionary principles with examples that illustrate how an
evolutionary perspective enhances our understanding of disease. It
discusses the theory of evolution by natural selection, the genetic
basis of evolutionary change, evolutionary life history theory, and
host-pathogen coevolution, and uses these concepts to provide new
insights into diseases such as cystic fibrosis, cancer, sexually
transmitted diseases, and malaria, incorporating the latest research
in rapidly developing fields such as epigenetics and the study of the
human microbiome. The book concludes with a discussion of the ways in
which recent, culturally constructed changes in the human environment
are increasing the prevalence of man-made diseases such as diabetes
and cardiovascular diseases, and are exacerbating socioeconomic
disparities in health. Just as evolutionary biology is concerned with
populations and with changes in populations over time, evolutionary
medicine is concerned with the health of populations. Evolution and
Medicine emphasizes the role of demographic processes in evolution and
disease, and stresses the importance of improving population health as
a strategy for improving the health of individuals. This accessible
text is written primarily for physicians, biomedical scientists, and
both premedical and medical students, and will appeal to all readers
with a background or interest in medicine.
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Clinical Informatics Study Guide
This books provides content that arms clinicians with the core
knowledge and competencies necessary to be effective informatics
leaders in health care organizations. The content is drawn from the
areas recognized by the American Council on Graduate Medical Education
(ACGME) as necessary to prepare physicians to become Board Certified
in Clinical Informatics. Clinical informaticians transform health care
by analyzing, designing, selecting, implementing, managing, and
evaluating information and communication technologies (ICT) that
enhance individual and population health outcomes, improve patient
care processes, and strengthen the clinician-patient relationship. As
the specialty grows, the content in this book covers areas useful to
nurses, pharmacists, and information science graduate students in
clinical/health informatics programs. These core competencies for
clinical informatics are needed by all those who lead and manage ICT
in health organizations, and there are likely to be future
professional certifications that require the content in this text.?

The Autobiography of Malcolm X
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When Hazel Walsh discovers a strange key in the attic of the Old Brook
Inn, she doesn't imagine the door it unlocks will lead anywhere
special. Though superstitious, she's never bought into the local
stories of fairies, ghosts, and demons. But when she opens the door,
she discovers just how wrong she was. Hazel is dropped into a world in
the midst of a revoloution, where monsters have overthrown the humans
who once enslaved them. All of the humans, that is, except for
Verelle, the cruel sorceress who vanished at the moment of Hazel's
arrival. If Hazel wants any chance of surviving and making it back to
her own world, she'll have to join forces with the amalgus Zinianhorned, winged, and monstrously attractive-to unravel the mystery of
Verelle's disappearance. If they can't, the fates of two worlds will
be at stake.

Malignant
With the fascinating scholarship of The Emperor of All Maladies and
the deeply personal experience of When Breath Becomes Air, a worldclass oncologist examines the current state of cancer and its
devastating impact on the individuals it affects -- including herself.
In The First Cell, Azra Raza offers a searing account of how both
medicine and our society (mis)treats cancer, how we can do better, and
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why we must. A lyrical journey from hope to despair and back again,
The First Cell explores cancer from every angle: medical, scientific,
cultural, and personal. Indeed, Raza describes how she bore the
terrible burden of being her own husband's oncologist as he succumbed
to leukemia. Like When Breath Becomes Air, The First Cell is no
ordinary book of medicine, but a book of wisdom and grace by an author
who has devoted her life to making the unbearable easier to bear.

The Truth in Small Doses
Life is much too short to give any real amount of f*cks. Who is this
book for? People who give too many f*cks to things they shouldn’t give
a f*ck about. You have a finite amount of f*cks, spend them wisely.
This book contains the word f*ck over 44 thousand times, which is a
world record* *Probably, I don’t give a f*ck if that’s true or not and
I couldn’t be f*cked to count them.

Disrupted
Now available as an eBook for the very first time! • ONE OF TIME’S TEN
MOST IMPORTANT NONFICTION BOOKS OF THE TWENTIETH CENTURY In the
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searing pages of this classic autobiography, originally published in
1964, Malcolm X, the Muslim leader, firebrand, and antiintegrationist, tells the extraordinary story of his life and the
growth of the Black Muslim movement. His fascinating perspective on
the lies and limitations of the American Dream, and the inherent
racism in a society that denies its nonwhite citizens the opportunity
to dream, gives extraordinary insight into the most urgent issues of
our own time. The Autobiography of Malcolm X stands as the definitive
statement of a movement and a man whose work was never completed but
whose message is timeless. It is essential reading for anyone who
wants to understand America. Praise for The Autobiography of Malcolm X
“Malcolm X’s autobiography seemed to offer something different. His
repeated acts of self-creation spoke to me; the blunt poetry of his
words, his unadorned insistence on respect, promised a new and
uncompromising order, martial in its discipline, forged through sheer
force of will.”—Barack Obama, Dreams from My Father “Extraordinary . .
. a brilliant, painful, important book.”—The New York Times “A great
book . . . Its dead level honesty, its passion, its exalted purpose,
will make it stand as a monument to the most painful truth.”—The
Nation “The most important book I’ll ever read, it changed the way I
thought, it changed the way I acted. It has given me courage I didn’t
know I had inside me. I’m one of hundreds of thousands whose lives
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were changed for the better.”—Spike Lee “This book will have a
permanent place in the literature of the Afro-American struggle.”—I.
F. Stone

Rebel Cell
In The Selfish Gene, Richard Dawkins crystallized the gene's eye view
of evolution developed by W.D. Hamilton and others. The book provoked
widespread and heated debate. Written in part as a response, The
Extended Phenotype gave a deeper clarification of the central concept
of the gene as theunit of selection; but it did much more besides. In
it, Dawkins extended the gene's eye view to argue that the genes that
sit within an organism have an influence that reaches out beyond the
visible traits in that body - the phenotype - to the wider
environment, which can include other individuals.So, for instance, the
genes of the beaver drive it to gather twigs to produce the
substantial physical structure of a dam; and the genes of the cuckoo
chick produce effects that manipulate the behaviour of the host bird,
making it nurture the intruder as one of its own. This notion of the
extendedphenotype has proved to be highly influential in the way we
understand evolution and the natural world. It represents a key
scientific contribution to evolutionary biology, and it continues to
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play an important role in research in the life sciences.The Extended
Phenotype is a conceptually deep book that forms important reading for
biologists and students. But Dawkins' clear exposition is accessible
to all who are prepared to put in a little effort.Oxford Landmark
Science books are 'must-read' classics of modern science writing which
have crystallized big ideas, and shaped the way we think.
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